
Freedom of information request NCC-035310-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for ease we have provided a response 
alongside each point as follows: 
 
How many qualified Social Workers have been recruited internationally for the children and adults 
services for substantive posts within the past 2 years? 0 
How many of these were EU and how many were non EU recruits?  Nottinghamshire County Council 
has recruited 106 social workers in the last 2 years. Of these, 2 were non-EU recruits 
What spend is allocated per year for international permanent recruitment for qualified social work? 
The Council has no specific budget for international social work recruitment 
What recruitment agencies do you use for substantive recruitment of social workers? We do not use 
agencies for substantive recruitment. The Council has a managed service contract to supply our 
contingent workforce with a temp to perm transfer provision at 12 weeks with no additional fee 
Lastly what terms and introductory fees are agreed for the agencies you currently use? We do not 
have any introductory fees agreed with agencies. 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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